
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1st December 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am writing to you today with regards to the installation of CCTV cameras in our new toilet area.  
 
All bathrooms in our school are continuously monitored by a member of staff during break and 
lunchtimes and this has been in place for a number of years in order to ensure they remain safe spaces 
for pupils to use. 
 
To further safeguard our pupils, CCTV was planned to be installed to support this monitoring process, in 
the corridor area (outside the toilets) to ensure an orderly and safe entry and exit to and from the 
toilets.  
 
Unfortunately, I have been informed today that the cameras have been incorrectly installed and are 
therefore not currently in their intended position. This will be rectified on Monday 4th December. 
 
In the meantime, however, the cameras are not fully wired and therefore will not be recording until 
moved to their intended location. We apologise for any concern this has caused. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

C L Eastwood 
 
Mrs Cheryl Eastwood 
Vice Principal 

 


